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29. January 2024

Traffic

Supply lines are being laid // No passage from St. Georg-Platz to
Europaplatz in the coming weeks
Supply lines will be laid on Realschulstraße from 29 January. The road will have to be
closed to traffic for several weeks due to construction work. This means that it will not be
possible to drive from St. Georg-Platz via Crispinusstraße to Europaplatz in the near future.

Once the work on Realschulstraße has been completed, work will continue on
Crispinusstraße. The closure on Realschulstraße can then be lifted again. Residents have
been informed about the construction work and the traffic disruption.

The work will not affect the Rose Monday parade on 12 February. The area for the
construction site at St. Georg Platz will be cleared during the carnival period.
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